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Please try and get your child in every 

day and on time.  If you’re not sure 

about an illness and, as long as they 

don’t have Coronavirus symptoms, ring 

us and we can advise you. 

Thank You! 
 

We’ve now entered the church season of Advent and are looking forward to having a 
happy and hopefully lovely family Christmas. The special Christmas Lunches and Christmas 
Jumper Day is now next Friday 11th Dec, so we look forward to a lovely classroom based 

activity that we hope ALL our classes can take part in.  Please Stay Safe from Mr Crabtree 

OUR GOOD WORK 
STARS OF THE WEEK 

 

YR – Lucy Thomson    
Y1 – Jake Johnson         
Y2 – Ivy Ginnever            
Y3 – Elsie Taylor           
Y4 – Sophie Baron   
Y5 – (Isolating) 
Y6 – Sean Murphy-Wisker            
 

 

 

Photograph Money 

Don’t forget to bring your 
 orders in for photographs 

 as soon as possible in 
time for Christmas! 

Coronavirus Reminders 
These are the times we arranged for drop off and pick-up.  In some 

classes, we’ve noticed recently that pupils are turning up much sooner than 

these times and this is causing congestion.  Please try and stick as closely 

as you can to the times below in order to help us all keep social distance. 

YEAR GROUP OPENING 
END of 

DAY 
Year 1, Year 2 Year 5 8:50am 3:05pm 

Reception, Year 3, 
Year 4, Year 6 

9:00am 3:15pm 

PE 
On PE days, pupils should still wear school jumpers and tops. They are 

then expected to wear black/grey track or jogging bottoms and trainers. 

 

 

 

 

BREAKFAST 
Please make sure your child 

has a substantial breakfast 

before coming to school so 

they can be ready to have fun 

and learn well! 

 

Christmas Cards 
 

We will accept paper only Christmas 
cards this year.  They will be placed in 
special isolation boxes for 24 hours 
before being distributed.  Cards must 
then be taken home. Don’t forget, We’re 

not allowed to give lists of children in 

classes due to new data protection rules.  
Thank You – Mr Crabtree 

 

 
 

 

Thank You – Mr Crabtree 

 
 

Social                       Distance please! 

Know Somebody Who is Looking for a Reception Place? 
Why not point them our direction! 

Primary School Admissions closing date for September 2021 is 15th Jan 2021 
 

Apply online for primary at: www.lancashire.gov.uk/schools 

Breakfast Club 

 

Operates daily for pupils: 

From 7:30am - £2.50 

 From 8:00am - £2.00 

 

 

Sleep-overs, Parties and Pupil Groups outside school? 
Please remember that we are still under government restrictions, so children 

should not be meeting or having parties, etc.  This is not something the 
school can control and is a civil matter but I would ask that we all follow the 

rules in order to keep everybody safe. 
 

 

 

If you have any of the 

Coronavirus symptoms, please 

GET A TEST 

Christmas Jumper Day 

This is next Friday 11th Dec 
with our Christmas Dinners. 
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